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Proposal  
The business will be for the sitting and caring of dogs within 1 Limari Place, Sinagra. A maximum of 

two dogs will be looked after at any given time, with drop off and pick up between the hours of 8am 

and 6pm, Monday to Sunday.  

Drop-off and pick-ups will be no more than 5 minutes in length, given that the customer will simply 

provide/take the dog, and will not be entering the premises. In addition, unless the two dogs are 

arriving together from one customer (i.e the dogs live in the same dwelling), then dog drop-off and 

pick-up will be staggered to ensure dogs are not meeting outside of the premises.  

The home business will cater for small dogs only, with each dog a maximum of 14 kilos in weight.  

Noise Management  
Customers will be required to have an over the phone meeting with the staff prior to the dogs being 

taken as customers. At this stage, the customers will be required to indicate size of dog, whether the 

dog is good with other dogs and whether the dog is known for barking. Should the dog not meet the 

requirements of being below 14 kilos, social with other dogs and a non-baker then the customer will 

not be accepted as a client of the business.  

In addition, the dogs will primarily be located inside the dwelling, will be provided with toys for 

stimulation and will not be left alone at any time. The dogs will also be walked around the surrounding 

area and to the park to provide them with exercise and limit the noise implications of them requiring 

exercise within the outdoor living area of the property. However, noting that the dogs will have access 

to the garden when required, under supervision.  

The business contact details, including the owners mobile number, will be provided to neighbouring 

properties, who can contact immediately should they believe there is a noise concern so this can be 

addressed.  

Waste Management  
Waste management will be managed through dog faeces and urine being removed immediately. This 

will be disposed of with a dog disposal bag which will be put straight into the City provided bins. In 

addition, the area will be hosed down, with cleaning solutions used when required.  

Noting that within the City of Wanneroo, households in residential areas are permitted to house two 

dogs. As such, it can be considered that the waste will be similar to that of a standard residential home 

and as such, the waste management will reflect this.    

 


